Eye on the World February 24, 2024

This compilation of material for "Eye on the World" is presented as a service to the Churches of God. The views stated in the material are those of the writers or sources quoted by the writers, and do not necessarily reflect the views of the members of the Church of God Big Sandy. The following articles were posted at churchofgodbigsandy.com for the weekend of February 24, 2024.

Compiled by Dave Havir

Luke 21:34-36—"But take heed to yourselves, lest your souls be weighed down with self-indulgence, and drunkenness, or the anxieties of this life, and that day come on you suddenly, like a falling trap; for it will come on all dwellers on the face of the whole earth. But beware of slumbering; and every moment pray that you may be fully strengthened to escape from all these coming evils, and to take you stand in the presence of the Son of Man" (Weymouth New Testament).

• • • • •

"Eye on the World" comment: The following headlines involve articles that are considered international. The articles were not posted, but the headlines give the essence of the story.

Global debt

• A Reuters article by Jorgelina Do Rosario titled "Global Debt Hits New Record High at \$313 Trillion; Institute of International Finance" was posted at reuters.com on Feb 21, 2024.

Prince William asserts himself

• An article by Iwan Stone, Rory Tingle, James Tapsfield, Rebecca English and Gina Kalsi titled "'We Want to See an End to the Fighting': Israel Responds to Prince Williams's Shock Statement Over Gaza Conflict" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 20, 2024.

Comments – about U.S. retaliatory strikes

- An article by Kwan Wei Kevin Tan titled "U.S. Admiral [Brad Cooper] Says the Fight Against the Houthis in the Red Sea Is the Largest Battle the Navy Has Fought Since World War II" was posted at businessinsider.com on Feb. 19, 2024.
- An article titled "Iran 'Learned Lesson' From Trump's Soleimani Strike, Asked Iraqi Proxies to Limit Attacks on U.S." was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 19, 2024.

Reminders – about Hamas violence associated with October 7

• An article by Ilan Hulkower titled "Faulty GPS Foiled Hamas Plan to Take Over Israeli Prison on October 7" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 20, 2024.

- An article by Staff titled "Eight [United Nations] Employees Arrested by Israel Over Hamas Ties" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 22, 2024.
- An article by Yuval Barnea titled "Nova Festival Massacre Survivors Sue AP for Hiring Photographers Accused of Being Hamas Members" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 23, 2024.

Eldest son of Hamas founder – wants destruction of Hamas

• An article titled "Hamas Founder's Son: Egypt Must Permit Gazans Through Border to Allow IDF's Total Destruction of Hamas" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 20, 2024.

Continued attempt at cease fire and hostage deal

- An article by David Averre titled "Israel Sets Date for Rafah Offensive in Ultimatum for Hamas: War Cabinet Member Warns Onslaught Will Begin in Three Weeks Unless All Hostages Are Released" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 19, 2024.
- An article by Joel B. Pollak titled "U.S. Vetoes 'Cease-Fire' Resolution, but Prepares Another" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 20, 2024.
- An article by Tovah Lazaroff titled "War Cabinet Agrees to Send Delegation to Paris for Hostage Talks" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 22, 2024.
- An article by Yonah Jeremy Bob titled "What Is Mossad Chief David Barnea's Role in Hostage Negotiations?" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 22, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Israel Hopes for Hostage Deal With Hamas Before Ramadan Begins" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 23, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Israeli Delegation Arrives for Talks in Paris IDF, Hezbollah Trade Blows in North" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 23, 2024.

When will Israel stop?

- A video and an article by Staff titled "Watch: IDF Strikes Hezbollah Terrorists Minutes After Identifying Them" were posted at jpost.com on Feb. 22, 2024.
- An article by Yonah Jeremy Bob titled "How Drones Would Help Manage Massive Hezbollah Rocket Attacks" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 22, 2024.

• An article by Tzvi Joffre titled "'We Are Running Out of Patience': Israel Warns United Nations Security Council [on Thursday] Iran Giving Weapons to Hezbollah" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 23, 2024.

• An article by Staff titled "IDF Eliminates Terrorist in Jenin En Route to Commit Terror Attack" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 23, 2024.

Discussion about "day after"

- An article by Simcha Rothman titled "Israel Has Veto Power Over Palestinian State It's a Matter of Life and Death" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 22, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "'The Day After Hamas': Netanyahu Reveals His Plans for a Post-Hamas Gaza Strip" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 23, 2024.
- An article by Tovah Lazaroff titled "Israel to Advance Plans for 3,000 Settler Homes After Terror Attack" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 23, 2024.

Red Sea and Suez Canal

• An article by John Hayward titled "Canada Asks China to 'Help Influence the Houthis to Keep the Red Sea Open'" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 19, 2024.

International – anti-Semitism

- An article by Germania Rodriguez Poleo titled "Israeli Swimmer Anastasia Gorbenko Is Booed After Winning Women's 400-Meter Freestyle at Qatar World Swimming Championships" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 19, 2024.
- An article by Christian K. Caruzo titled "Israel Declares Brazil President Lula Persona Non Grata After Comparing Anti-Hamas Operations to Holocaust" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 19, 2024.
- An article by Joel B. Pollak titled "Israeli Minister [Amichai Chikli] Calls Out Blinken for 'Rushing to Embrace a Holocaust-Denying Anti-Semite [Brazilian President Lula]'" on breitbart.com on Feb. 21, 2024.
- An article by David Averre titled "'Hostile Elements' Attempt to Hijack Israeli Passenger Jet and Divert Flight Path On Its Way Back to Thailand" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 21, 2024.
- An article by Oliver JJ Lane titled "Protesters Write 'From River to the Sea' Anti-Semitic Chant on Side of [Britain's] Parliament in Massive 25-Foot Tall Letters" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 22, 2024.

• An article by Michael Starr titled "London Police: 'From River to Sea' Chant in Public Protest Not Criminal" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 23, 2024.

• An article by Shai Franklin titled "The U.S. Needs Full-Time Leadership Against Anti-Semitism on World Stage" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 23, 2024.

More articles – Jerusalem Post

- An article by Yuval Barnea titled "This Gazan Risked His Life for IDF Soldiers on October 7, and Got Rewarded" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 22, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "NYT Journalist Accused of Infiltrating Into Israel on October 7 Wins Award" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 22, 2024.
- An article by Rachelle Alterman titled "Hamas Massacre Victims Were Feudal Vassals, Not 'Privileged Israelis'" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 23, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Al-Aqsa Tensions Are a Political, Not a Security Issue" was posted at ipost.com on Feb. 23, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Can Literature Soothe the Trauma of War?" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 23, 2024.

Iran

- An article by Harold Hutchison titled "Israel Behind Iranian Gas Pipeline Explosion; Officials Claim" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 16, 2024.
- An article by John Hayward titled "U.N. Watchdog Warns Iran Is Still Enriching Uranium Beyond Commercial Needs" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 20, 2024.

Saudi Arabia

- An article by Marion Halftermeyer titled "Saudi Arabia's Sovereign Wealth Fund to Deploy \$70 Billion a Year" was posted at bloomberg.com on Feb. 22, 2024.
- A Reuters article by Katie Paul titled "Saudi Sovereign Wealth Fund Pitches Kingdom as A.I. Hub" was posted at reuters.com on Feb. 22, 2024.

Russia-Ukraine war

• An article by Hueileng Tan titled "Salaries in Russia Rose by Over 7% Last Year, Further Showing How the [Ukraine] War Is Boosting the Country's Economy" was posted at insider.com on Feb. 19, 2024.

• An article by Staff titled "Democratic Senators Pitch \$60 Billion in Funding as Only Way Ukraine Can Win the War, but Can't Define Victory" was posted at the postmillennial.com on Feb. 19, 2024.

- An article by Kwan Wei Kevin Tan titled "Ex-CIA Director [Robert Gates] Says Russia Has Broken the Stalemate in Ukraine and Is 'On the Offensive' Along the 600-Mile War Front" was posted at businessinsider.com on Feb. 21, 2024.
- An article by Will Stewart titled "65 Russian Soldiers Are Killed by Ukrainian Missile Strike After They Were Ordered to Line Up and Parade (by Blundering War Commander)" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 21, 2024.

NATO

- An article by John Grady titled "French Ambassador to U.S.: For NATO Countries Bordering Russia, 'Real War Is Possible'" was posted at usni.org on Feb. 21, 2024.
- An article by James Callery titled "Russia Threatens to Shoot Down NATO Aircraft Over the Black Sea Just Weeks Ago in Potentially Catastrophic Escalation of the Ukraine War: France Reveals" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 22, 2024.
- An article by Doug Randow titled "Trump Is Blunt and Right About NATO" was posted at american conservative.com on Feb. 22, 2024.
- An article by Mia Jankowicz titled "It My Look Like Trump Scared NATO Back Into Readiness but It's Probably All Down to Putin" was posted at businessinsider.com on Feb. 23, 2024.

Russia-Ukraine war – threats about nuclear weapons

- An article by Brian Freeman titled "[Dmitry] Medvedev: Nuclear Strike on West If Russia Loses Territory" was posted at newsmax.com on Feb. 18, 2024.
- An article by Will Stewart titled "Kremlin Threatens to Unleash Armageddon on the West If It Loses in Ukraine: Moscow Warns It Will Fire Nuclear Missiles on London, Washington, Berlin and Kyiv If Russia Is Forced to Give Up Territory" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 18, 2024.
- An article by Elena Salvoni titled "The World 'Has Again Come to the Brink of the Abyss', Says Belarus Dictator Lukashenko as Putin's Top Ally Orders His Country to Prepare for WW-3" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 20, 2024.
- An article by Will Stewart titled "Putin Taunts the West by Taking a Flight in Russia's Tu-160M Strategic Nuclear Bomber as Kremlin Threatens Nuclear War" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 22, 2024.

Comments about China

• An article by Matthew Loh titled "Chinese Fishing Vessels Are Going Scorched Earth and Pumping Cyanide Into Contested Waters [Trying to 'Intentionally Destroy' Scarborough Shoal]; Philippine Fishing Authority Says" was posted at businessinsider.com on Feb. 19, 2024.

Comments about China and Taiwan

• An article by Morgan Phillips titled "Cell Phone Outages Will Be '100 Times Worse' When China Invades Taiwan, Top Intel Republican Marco Rubio Warns as FBI investigates Where Huge AT&T Outage Was a Hack" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 22, 2024.

Global intentions – WEF, WHO, UN and others

• An article titled "Swiss Billionaire's [Hansjorg Wyss] Nonprofit Sent \$35 Million to Dark Money Group Propping Up Democrats" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 19, 2024.

Comments – potential biological problems

• An article by Lynn C. Allison titled "WHO Warns of Disease X – the Next Pandemic" was posted at newsmax.com on Feb. 20, 2024.

International covid

- An article titled "Long Covid 'Brain Fog' May Be Due to Leaky Blood-Brain Barrier; Study [at Trinity College Dublin] Finds" was posted at theguardian.com on Feb. 22, 2024.
- An article by Natasha May titled "Two Very Rare Covid Vaccine Side-Effects Detected in Global Study of 99 Million [People From Argentina, Australia, Canada, Denmark, Finland, France, New Zealand and Scotland]" was posted at theguardian.com on Feb. 22, 2024.

Climate agenda – international comments

• An article titled "Warehouse Storing Lithium Batteries Goes Up in Flames in France Amid Growing Fears Over Their Dangers" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 18, 2024.

Reminders - China talks climate change, but produces coal

- Looking back to February 2023, an article by Thomas Catenacci titled "China Unleashes Massive Coal Power Expansion Despite John Kerry's Climate Pleas" was posted at foxnews.com on Feb. 27, 2023.
- Looking back to April 2023, an article by Amy Hawkins titled "China Ramps Up Coal Power Despite Carbon Neutral Pledges" was posted at theguardian.com on April 23, 2023.

- Looking back to November 2023, an article by Darrell Proctor titled "China Will Guarantee Financial Support for Coal-Fired Power Plants" was posted at powermag.com on Nov. 10, 2023.
- Looking back to November 2023, an article by David Blackmon titled "What Does China Know That the Biden Administration Doesn't? [As China's National Development and Reform Commission Recently Announced the Plan to Subsidize the Building of New Coal-Fired Electricity Generation Plants]" was posted at dailycaller.com on Nov. 15, 2023.
- Looking back to November 2023, an article by Nick Pope titled "Biden Administration Doubles Down on Climate Cooperation With China as Xi's Economy Goes on Coal Binge" was posted at dailycaller.com on Nov. 15, 2023.
- Looking back to November 2023, a Reuters article by Colleen Howe and Ella Cao titled "In China's Coal Country, Full Steam Ahead With New Power Plants Despite Climate Pledges" was posted at reuters.com on Nov. 30, 2023.
- Looking back to December 2023, an article by Seth Borenstein titled "World Carbon Dioxide Emissions Increase Again, Driven by China, India and Aviation" was posted at apnews.com on Dec. 4, 2023.

Tractor protests

- An article by Staff titled "Tractor Protests: Hundreds of Farmers Advance on Madrid [Spain]" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 21, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "No Farmers, No Food: Greek Tractor Protests Head to [Greece's] Parliament" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 21, 2024.

Biden family business – deep state has known about it for years

- Looking back to August 2019, an article by Ben Schreckinger titled "Biden Inc. [Quoted: 'Over His Decades in Office Joe's Family Fortunes Have Closely Tracked His Political Career']" was posted at politico.com on Aug. 2, 2019.
- Looking back to August 2019, an article by Ben Schreckinger titled "The Biden Family's Strange Business History" was posted at politico.com on Aug. 3, 2019.
- Looking back to October 2022, a report by Iowa Senator Chuck Grassley titled "FBI Possesses Significant, Impactful, Voluminous Evidence of Potential Criminality in Biden Family Business Arrangements" was posted at grassley.senator.gov on Oct. 17, 2022.
- Looking back to September 2023, an article by Margot Cleveland titled "Biden Bribery Breadcrumbs Leave Only One Possible Conclusion: Deep-State Partisans Buried the Evidence"

was posted at thefederalist.com on Sept. 6, 2023.

Biden family business

- An article by Ben Schreckinger titled "Biden's Brother Used His Name to Promote a Hospital Chain, Then It Collapsed" was posted at politico.com on Feb. 18, 2024.
- An article by Wendell Husebo titled "Media Admit Joe Biden Involved in Lucrative 'Americore' Deal With Brother James" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 19, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "James Biden Arrives on Capitol Hill for Grilling in Brother's Impeachment Probe: Republicans Set to Question Him on Joe's Ties to Shady Business Deals" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 21, 2024.
- An article by Nick Pope titled "Joe Biden's Brother Switched Up Story on China Deal After Lawmakers Showed Him Receipts; Source Says" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 21, 2024.
- An article by Ashley Oliver titled "James Biden's Testimony Includes Inconsistencies About China Income" was posted at washingtonexaminer.com on Feb. 21, 2024.
- An article by Kelly Laco and Morgan Phillips titled "James Biden Reveals He Threw Out a Second Diamond Gifted to Hunter by the Chinese to 'Entice' Him to Do Business: The President's Brother Also Admits There Was NO Loan Documentation for \$200,000 and \$40,000 Checks to Joe During Impeachment Testimony" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 21, 2024.
- An article by Tim Graham titled "Pro-Biden Networks Barely Touch James Biden Testimony, Except for Ridiculous Denials" was posted at newsbusters.org on Feb. 22, 2024.

Additional comment - about informant who lied

- An article titled "Republicans Turn Their Fury to the FBI Over Informant Who 'Lied' About Biden Bribes: GOP Demands to Know Why They Believed Him for Years and Insist His Arrest Won't Impact Impeachment Probe" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 21, 2024.
- An article by Caden Pearson titled "Ex-FBI Informant Charged Over 'False Information' Linked to Biden Bribery Probe Rearrested After Release" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Feb. 22, 2024.

Death of Alexei Navalny

- An article by Michael Kaplan titled "Inside Putin's Bloody Reign: Alexei Navalny Is Just Latest Casualty of Ruthless Kremlin Overlord" was posted at nypost.com on Feb. 16, 2024.
- An article by Natasha Anderson and Emily Jane Davies titled "Russia Begins Jailing Hundreds of Protesters for Laying Flowers and Candles in Memory of 'Murdered' Putin Critic

Alexei Navalny" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 18, 2024.

• An article by William Inboden titled "A Most Predictable Death [The Meaning of Alexei Navalny's Death and Life]" was posted at wng.org on Feb. 19, 2024.

• An article by Chris Jewers titled "How the Kremlin's Enemies Die (Poison, Staged Suicides, Falling Out of Windows) – as Alexei Navalny Is 'Killed Using KGB Heart Punch'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 21, 2024.

Javier Milei (of Argentina) – financial surplus

- An article by Christian K. Caruzo "Argentina Announces Financial Surplus in January the First in 12 Years" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 19, 2024.
- An article by Jon Miltimore titled "Javier Milei Delivers Argentina's First Surplus in Over a Decade and U.S. Media Is Silent" was posted at fee.org on Feb. 22, 2024.

International news - miscellaneous

- An article by Staff titled "Australian Media Reports That 53 Men Have Been Massacred in Papua New Guinea Tribal Violence" was posted at apnews.com on Feb. 18, 2024.
- An article by Lucas Nolan titled "Elon Musk Claims First Patient With Creepy Neuralink Brain Chip Can Move Mouse With Their Mind" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 20, 2024.
- An article by Jason Walsh titled "Haiti's Former First Lady [Martine Moise] Indicted in Husband's Assassination" was posted at dailyfetched.com on Feb. 20, 2024.
- An article by Connor Boyd and Alexa Lardieri titled "WHO Warns More Than Half the World Faces High Risk of Measles Outbreaks This Year as Vaccine Skepticism Allows Extremely Infectious Disease to Make Deadly Comeback" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 20, 2024.
- An article by Caitlin Tilley titled "New [China] Study Reveals the Three Surprising Lifestyle Habits That Can Beat IBS [Avoid Smoking, Get Vigorous Physical Activity and Get 7 Hours of Sleep at Night]" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 20, 2024.

 \bullet \bullet \bullet \bullet

"Eye on the World" comment: The following headlines are about articles that involve the United States. The articles were not posted, but the headlines give the essence of the story.

Intentional? – or Incompetence?

- An article by Brian C. Joondeph titled "America's Open Border Intentional or Incompetence?" was posted at americanthinker.com on Feb. 19, 2024.
- An article by Craig Bannister titled "Senator Hawley: Mayorkas Told Me Biden's Border Policies Are Working and He's Telling the Truth [Because They Want the Border Open]" was posted at cnsnews.com on Feb. 20, 2024.
- An article by Ian Hanchett titled "Manchin: Border Crisis Is 'Joe Biden's Fault' He Opened Things Up 'From Day One' and 'Waited Too Long'" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 20, 2024.

Unbelievable – Joe Biden talks about protecting democracy, but IGNORES Supreme Court

- An article by Katie Pavlich titled "Biden Buys Another Round of Votes in Defiance of the Supreme Court" was posted at townhall.com on Feb. 21, 2024.
- An article by Sarah Ewall-Wice titled "Biden Administration Cancels Another \$1.2 Billion in Student Debt for 150,000 Borrowers: White House Has Now Wiped \$138 Billion in Loans for 3.9 Million Americans Despite the Supreme Court Ruling He Overstepped His Authority" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 21, 2024.
- An article by Julianna Frieman titled "Megyn Kelly Blasts Joe Biden for 'Taking His Magic Eraser' to Student Loan Debt" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 22, 2024.
- Looking back to November 2023, an article by Claudia Aoraha titled "Biden Tells 813,000 More Americans He Has Wiped Their Student Loan Debt: President Has Now Forgiven \$127 Billion for 3.5 Million Borrowers Even Though the Supreme Court Sank His First Bid" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 29, 2023.
- Looking back to December 2023, an article by Nick Allen titled "Biden Forgives Another \$4.8 Billion in Student Debt: President's Huge Plan to Go Around the Supreme Court Continues With Latest Wiping of Loans for 80,000 Borrowers" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Dec. 6, 2023.
- Looking back to January 2024, an article by Emily Goodin titled "Biden Cancels Even More Student Debt: Up to 6.9 Million Americans in SAVE Plan Who Received Less Than \$12,000 Will Have Their Loans Wiped If They Have Been Paying for 10 Years" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 12, 2024.
- Looking back to January 2024, an article by Hank Berrien titled "Biden Ignores Supreme Court, Cancels Another 74,000 Student Loans" was posted at dailywire.com on Jan. 19, 2024.
- An article by Sarah Ewall-Wice titled "Biden Announces More Americans Could Have

Their Student Loans Forgiven: Here's Who Would Qualify as the President Moves to Add to the \$136.6 Billion in Debt He Has Already Wiped" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 15, 2024.

After months of deception, Biden admitted the obvious about "Inflation Reduction Act"

• Looking back to August 2023, an article by Brianna Lyman titled "Inflation Reduction Act 'Has Nothing to Do With Inflation' – Biden Says" was posted at dailycaller.com on Aug. 11, 2023.

"Inflation Reduction Act" = disaster for U.S. and boon for China

- Looking back to March 2023, an article by Editorial Board titled "The Real Cost of the Inflation Reduction Act Subsidies: \$1.2 Trillion" was posted at wsj.com on March 24, 2023.
- An article by Kenneth Rapoza titled "How Biden's Signature Bill ['Inflation Reduction Act'] Will Subsidize Our Biggest Rivals [Especially China]" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 9, 2024.
- Looking back to April 2023, an article by Jeff Ferry titled "Chinese Manufacturers Could Earn Up to \$125 Billion in U.S. Renewable Energy Tax Credits" was posted at prosperousamerica.org on April 18, 2023.
- An article by Staff titled "New Horizon Advisory Report Details Alarming Threat of China's Stranglehold on Global Solar Market" was posted at prosperousamerica.org on Feb. 15, 2024.
- An article by Andrew Kerr titled "Biden's Inflation Reduction Act (Meant to Counter China) Prompted Explosion in Chinese Battery Imports" was posted at freebeacon.com on Feb. 19, 2024.

Parents can lose children – over growing world view

• An article by Virginia Kruta titled "Illinois Bill Changes Definition of 'Abused Child' to Include Kids Whose Parents Object to Abortion, Transgender Hormones and Surgeries" was posted at dailywire.com on Feb. 21, 2024.

Gavin Newsom and California budget crisis – let's make him president in 2028

- An article titled "California Budget Deficit Projected to Skyrocket to Record Levels Under Newsom; State Watchdog Warns" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 21, 2024.
- An article by Levon Satamian titled "Only Gavin Newsom Could Turn a \$97 Billion Record Surplus Into a \$73 Billion Deficit in Under Two Years" was posted at redstate.com on Feb. 21, 2024.

Comments about government and corporate snooping

• Looking back to November 2023, an article by Kurt Knutsson titled "A Secret Phone Surveillance Program Is Spying on Millions of Americans" was posted at foxnews.com on Nov. 25, 2024.

- An article by John Stossel titled "Government Is Snooping on Your Phone" was posted at reason.com on Feb. 21, 2024.
- An article by Frank Bajak and Dake Kang titled "An Online Dump of Chinese Hacking Documents Offers a Rare Window Into Pervasive State Surveillance" was posted Feb. 21, 2024.

Snooping – via Section 702

- Looking back to December 2023, an article by Caitlin Chin-Rothmann titled "Reforming Section 702 of the Foreign Intelligence Surveillance Act for a Digital Landscape" was posted at csis.org on Dec. 8, 2023.
- Looking back to December 2023, an article by Dustin Volz titled "The U.S. Government's Most Powerful Spying Tool [Surveillance Program Known as Section 702] Is Fighting for Its Life" was posted at wsj.com on Dec. 9, 2023.
- An article by Noah Chauvin and Elizabeth Goitein titled "What's Next for Reforming Section 702 of the Foreign Intelligence Surveillance Act?" was posted at brennancenter.org on Feb. 2, 2024.
- An article by Martin Matishak titled "House Republicans Punt Section 702 Renewal Again" was posted at therecord.media on Feb. 14, 2024.
- An article by Kevin Reed titled "Congress Prepares Renewal of Section 702 Warrantless Surveillance by U.S. Intelligence" was posted at wsws.org on Feb. 22, 2024.

Comments about censorship

- An article by Harold Hutchison titled "Gavin Newsom's Anti-Gun Censorship Effort Just Took a Loss in Court" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 20, 2024.
- An article by Tyler O'Neil titled "Transgender Efforts to Silence Biological Truth Reach the State Department" was posted at dailysignal.com on Feb. 20, 2024.
- An article by Drew Holden titled "Some of the Same News Outlets Warning About 'Disinformation' Are Taking Millions to Print Chinese Propaganda" was posted at freebeacon.com on Feb. 21, 2024.
- An article by Sean Davis titled "The American Stasi Controls What You Hear and See to

Control What You Think and Do" was posted at thefederalist.com on Feb. 23, 2024.

Comments about free speech

• An article by Clarice Feldman titled "Has Our Government Erased the First Amendment?" was posted at americanthinker.com on Feb. 18, 2024.

Free speech – journalist Catherine Herridge

- An article by Brad Slager titled "A Sharp Journalist [Catherine Herridge] Loses Her Job While a Propagandist Gets Promoted" was posted at townhall.com on Feb. 14, 2024.
- An article by Keith Griffith titled "CBS News Fires Journalist [Catherine Herridge] Who Investigated Biden Family and 'Seizes Her Personal Notes and Research' With Union Accusing Network of Violating Her First Amendment Rights" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 23, 2024.
- An article by Keith Griffith titled "CBS Says It Has Returned Notes Belonging to Journalist [Catherine Herridge] Who Was 'Fired for Investigating Hunter Biden' and Denies Trying to Stop Her Reporting as Ted Cruz Insists She Was Punished for Going After the Truth" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 23, 2024.

Broken voter ID laws = an incapacitated man with disastrous policies could "win" again

• An article by Jake Smith titled "Blue City [New York] Law Allowing Non-Citizens to Vote Ruled Unconstitutional" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 22, 2024.

Will Biden stand up to the pressure and continue to support Israel?

- An article by Daniel Chaitlin titled "[Rashida] Tlaib Calls for Protest Vote Against Biden Over Israel-Hamas War" was posted at dailywire.com on Feb. 18, 2024.
- An article by Taiyler S. Mitchell titled "[South Carolina Senator] Jim Clyburn Says He and Biden Both Think Netanyahu's Leadership Is 'Not Good' for Israel" was posted at huffpost.com on Feb. 18, 2024.
- An article by Jake Smith titled "Biden Administration Reportedly Backs UN Resolution Calling for Temporary Cease Fire in Israel's War Against Hamas" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 19, 2024.
- An article by Nick Allen titled "U.S. Pushes for a Temporary Cease-Fire in Gaza and Warns Israel Against Assault on Rafah as Biden's White House Turns Even Farther Against Netanyahu" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 19, 2024.
- An article by Wills Robinson titled "U.S. Vetoes Arab-Backed UN Resolution

Demanding an 'Immediate Humanitarian Cease Fire in Gaza' as Biden Administration Pushes Temporary Halt in Fighting to Secure Release of Hostages" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 20, 2024.

- An article by Emily Goodin titled "Arab Americans in Michigan Demand Biden Step Down 'As Soon As Possible' and Insist They Will Never Support Him: Progressive Fury Grows Over Joe's Gaza Policy in Swing State That Could Decide the Election" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 20, 2024.
- An article by Brianna Lyman titled "[South Carolina Democrat James] Clyburn Says Polling Data for Biden Among Key Group [Muslim Americans] Is 'Disconcerting'" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 22, 2024.
- An article by Mike Cote titled "Biden Appeasing Radical Democrats at Home Means Abandoning Allies Abroad" was posted at thefederalist.com on Feb. 23, 2024.

Muslim leader (Zainab Khan) – Muslim Americans must discourage anti-Semitism

• Looking back to October 2023, a video by Fox News titled "Zainab Kahn [Muslim American Leadership Alliance Founder]: I'm 'Appalled' by the Muslim American Response to War in Israel [Saying Many of the 'Protests' Are Not Peaceful, but Are Inflamed Riots – and That the American Muslim Community Should Do More to Discourage Anti-Semitism]" was posted at foxnews.com on Oct. 21, 2023.

Anti-Semitism – general

- An article by Ilan Hulkower titled "[41-Year-Old Indianan Freelance] Journalist Arrested After Allegedly Threatening to 'Kill Every Jew' and Pro-Israel Officials" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 19, 2024.
- A video and an article by Jack Montgomery titled "Watch: Pelosi Boasts She Protects Palestinian Terror Suspects From the FBI" were posted at thenational pulse.com on Feb. 21, 2024.

Anti-Semitism – colleges

• An article by Sophie Mann and Stephen Lepore titled "Harvard President Condemns Anti-Semitic Cartoon Posted by Staff Faculty Group, but Is Yet to Fire Professors Who Posted It" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 21, 2024.

Illegal immigration – New York City

An article by Haisten Willis titled "NYC Mayor Questioned Over Luxury Apartments for

Immigrants" was posted at washingtonexaminer.com on Feb. 19, 2024.

• An article by Olivia Rondeau titled "New York Migrants Receiving Cash Welfare Payments After Quiet Rule Change" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 19, 2024.

• An article by Nicole Gelinas titled "Inside Mayor [Eric] Adams' Migrant Debit Card Boondoggle – No-Bid Bank Will Hand Out Thousands to Border Crossers" was posted at nypost.com on Feb. 19, 2024.

Illegal immigration – northern border

- A video and an article by Timothy Frudd titled "Video: Illegal Immigration Skyrockets 240% on Northern Border" were posted at americanmilitarynews.com on Feb. 19, 2024.
- An article by Laura Parnaby titled "Desperate CBP Agents in Vermont and New York Are Offering \$20,000 Bonuses and \$100,000 Salaries to Recruit More Staff to Crack Down on Northern Border Crossings" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 20, 2024.

Illegal immigration – Chinese migrants

- An article by Hannah Nightingale titled "Chinese Illegal Immigrant Apprehensions up 4,000% at U.S.-Mexico Border Since 2021" was posted at the postmillennial.com on Feb. 19, 2024.
- An article by Rachel Bowman titled "More Than 200 Chinese Migrants Are Stopped in a Single Day by Border Patrol in San Diego With Almost 500 Arriving at the Flooded Sector in Three Days" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 20, 2024.
- An article by Jon Michael Raasch titled "It's 'Unbelievable' Chinese Immigrant Kelly Wong Sworn In on San Francisco's Elections Commission: Top Republican [Missouri Senator Eric Schmitt] Warns Xi Jinping Is Playing 'Long Game' as 452 Chinese Used the Southern Border to Illegally Infiltrate the U.S. in Just the Past Three Days" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 20, 2024.
- An article by Keith Griffith and Miles Dilworth titled "Number of Chinese Migrants Crossing the Border at San Diego Now Exceeds Mexicans and Is Second Only to Colombians With 21,000 Entering There in the Past Five Months" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 22, 2024.

Illegal immigration – security risks entering country

• An article by Ian Hanchett titled "Former Obama FBI Official [Tim Healy]: Terror Watch List Numbers at Border [Are] Over 10 Times What Bothered Me When I Was in Office" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 20, 2024.

Illegal immigration – migrant crime

• An article by Betsy McCaughey titled "Migrant Crime Is Turning U.S. Cities Into War Zones" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 19, 2024.

- An article by John Binder titled "Illegal Alien Accused of Killing 'Loving' Wisconsin Father of Three Daughters" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 19, 2024.
- An article by Warner Todd Huston titled "Four Illegal Aliens Arrested in Chicago for Robbing and Strangling Man on Mass Transit" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 19, 2024.
- A video and an article by Julianna Frieman titled "Video Appears to Show Illegal Migrants Attacking Cops at Randall's Island Shelter" were posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 20, 2024.
- An article by Warner Todd Huston titled "Organized Migrant 'Theft Groups' Plague Pennsylvania Town [Philadelphia]" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 21, 2024.
- An article by John Binder titled "Illegal Alien Accused of Causing Sergeant Michael Kunovich's Death Files Civil Rights Lawsuit Claiming Limited English Skills Make Him Disabled" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 21, 2024.

Illegal immigration - remember when Biden kept saying he couldn't do anything

- An article by Jake Smith titled "Biden Weighs Cracking Down on Illegal Immigration After Saying for Months He Couldn't Do Anything About It" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 19, 2024.
- An article by Stephen M. Lepore titled "Biden 'Is Plotting Tough New Immigration Crackdown Almost Identical to One Democrats Previously Blasted Trump For: Border Will Close If More Than 8,500 Try to Cross in a Day" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 21, 2024.

Illegal immigration – general comments

- An article by Warner Todd Huston titled "Boston Families Furious as City Kicks Black Children Out of Community Center to House Biden's Migrants" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 19, 2024.
- An article by Warner Todd Huston titled "Massachusetts Spending \$64 a Day to Feed Each Migrant on Track to Spend \$1 Billion by 2025" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 21, 2024.
- An article by Joe Hutchison titled "More Than 7 Million Migrants Have Entered the U.S. Under Biden Greater Than the Population of 36 Individual States" was posted at

dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 21, 2024.

• An article by Joe Hutchison titled "Mayor of California Border Town [El Cajon] Says Soon Thousands of Migrants Will Flood the Streets and 'Destroy Businesses' as Overwhelmed Shelters Buckle Under Crisis" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 23, 2024.

• An article by Rich Cromwell titled "Biden's Border Invasion Puts the Whole Country at Risk, Not Just Texas" was posted at thefederalist.com on Feb. 23, 2024.

Covid - Gabby Douglas

• An article titled "2012 Olympic Champ Gabby Douglas Pulls Out of First Meet in 8 Years After Testing Positive for Covid" was posted at apnews.com on Feb. 22, 2024.

Covid – after-effects

- An article by Staff titled "Blood-Brain Barrier Disruption and Sustained Systemic Inflammation in Individuals With Long Covid-Associated Cognitive Impairment" was posted at nature.com on Feb. 22, 2024.
- An article by Dr. Jade Cobern titled "Small Study Shows a Possible Reason Some Long Covid Patients Experience 'Brain Fog'" was posted at abcnews.com on Feb. 23, 2024.

Covid vaccines – CDC recommends them

• An article by Erika Edwards titled "CDC May Recommend a Spring Covid Booster for Some Groups" was posted at nbcnews.com on Feb. 15, 2024.

Covid vaccines – some people are still skeptical

- An article by Megan Redshaw titled "Covid Vaccine mRNA Can 'Spread Systemically' to Placenta and Infants of Women Vaccinated During Pregnancy" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Feb. 19, 2024.
- An article by Melissa Rudy titled "Largest-Ever Covid Vaccine Study Links Shot to Small Increase in Heart and Brain Conditions" was posted at foxnews.com on Feb. 19, 2024.

Climate agenda – general

- Looking back to January 2024, an article by Staff titled "'Freedonia Report' Finds [a Climate Decision That Is a Huge Bust When] New Jersey Single-Use Bag Ban Boosts Alternative Bag Production, Increases Plastic Consumption and Drives Retailer Profits" was posted at freedoniagroup.com on Jan. 9, 2024.
- An article by Jason Walsh titled "Climate Protesters Arrested After Throwing Pink

Powder on U.S. Constitution in Museum [at the Rotunda of the National Archives]" was posted at dailyfetched.com on Feb. 15, 2024.

- An article by Ishita Srivastava titled "Not Built to Last! Computer-Powered Kitchen Appliances (Including Refrigerators and Dishwashers) Are Breaking Down Far More Than Their Simpler 90s Counterparts With Owners Claiming They've Caused Floods and Fires" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 21, 2024.
- An article by Matthew Boyle titled "Leaked Confidential Leftist Document Details Plot to

Pressure Republicans Into Protecting Biden's Radical Green Energy Agenda" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 21, 2024.

U.S. cuts coal – while China promotes coal

- Looking back to November 2023, an article by Harold Hutchison titled "'China's Not Doing Any of This Stuff': GOP Senator [Eric Schmitt of Missouri] Pours Cold Water on Biden's Climate Cooperation Effort With CCP" was posted at dailycaller.com on Nov. 16, 2023.
- Looking back to November 2023, an article by Nick Pope titled "U.S. Backing New Plan to Cripple Coal Industry at UN Climate Conference" was posted at dailycaller.com on Nov. 21, 2023.
- Looking back to December 2023, an article by Michael Dorgan titled "U.S. Commits to Shutting Down Its Coal Plants During COP28" was posted at foxnews.com on Dec. 2, 2023.

Fossil fuel – Biden's plan from day 1

• Looking back to March 2022, an article by Staff titled "[Journalist Dan] Bongino: Destruction of U.S. Fossil Fuel Has Been Biden Administration's 'Energy Suicide Plan' Since Day 1" was posted at foxnews.com on March 12, 2022.

Biden adjusting policies – before the 2024 election

- An article by John Binder titled "Report: Joe Biden Pumping Brakes on Electric Vehicle Mandates Before 2024 Election" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 19, 2024.
- An article by Will Kessler titled "Biden Administration Reportedly Set to Green-Light Rule Change [Expecting to Ease Seasonal Restrictions on Ethanol-Gasoline Blends] That Could Spike Gas Prices but Not Until After the Election" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 20, 2024

Comments – electric vehicles

• An article by Ryan Saavedra titled "Biden Administration Backing Away From

Aggressive Push for Electric Vehicles as Consumer Demand Remains Low" was posted at dailywire.com on Feb. 17, 2024.

- An article by Staff titled "The Boom in Battery Metals for EVs Is Turning to Bust" was posted at wsj.com on Feb. 19, 2024.
- An article by Will Kessler titled "Electric Vehicles Are So Unpopular That Entire Mines Are Shutting Down" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 19, 2024.
- An article by Will Kessler titled "Auto-Workers Worried Biden's Electric Vehicle Push Could Kill 'Thousands of Jobs'" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 19, 2024.

Comments – **pro-life**

- Looking back to May 2023, an article by Mansur Shaheen titled "[Massachusetts] Doctors Perform World-First Brain Surgery on Baby With Deadly Genetic Disorder While It Is Still Inside Its Mom's Uterus" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 4, 2023.
- An article by Hailey Gomez titled "Alabama Supreme Court Rules Frozen Embryos Are Children" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 19, 2024.
- An article by Kirsty McCormack titled "Catholic 'The View' Host Sunny Hostin Gets Into a Bitter On-Air Battle With Sara Haines Over Alabama Supreme Court's Frozen Embryo Ruling" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 20, 2024.
- An article by Nicole Silverio titled "'It's An Unborn Child': [The View's] Sunny Hostin Pushes Back Against Other Co-Hosts Claiming Fertilized Egg Isn't Human" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 20, 2024.

Comments – pro-abortion

- An article by Brandon Poulter titled "[Columbia] University to Roll Out On-Campus Abortion Pill Plan After Initial Delay" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 20, 2024.
- An article by Emily Erin Davis titled "Biden's Support for 'Three-Trimester' Abortions Explains Why His DOJ Won't Probe Death of Five Babies" was posted at thefederalist.com on Feb. 21, 2024.

Reminder – media ignores transgender Nashville shooter (last Fall)

- Looking back to November 2023, an article by Tyler O'Neil titled "Trans Anomaly: Nashville Shooter's Manifesto Suggests an Inconvenient Aspect of 'Gender-Affirming Care'" was posted at dailysignal.com on Nov. 10, 2023.
- An article by Tyler O'Neil titled "Nashville Transgender Shooter Not a Left-Wing

Extremist, Because She Called Victims 'Faggots' – Anti-Defamation League Says" was posted at dailysignal.com on Feb. 22, 2024.

Transgender – miscellaneous news

- An article by Nicole Silverio titled "St. Louis Park School District to Allow Muslim Families to Opt Out of LGBT Reading Lessons" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 16, 2024.
- An article by Rachel Bowman titled "Minnesota School District Allows Parents to Opt Children Out of LGBTQ Lessons After Six Somali Muslim Families Threatened Legal Action" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 19, 2024.
- An article by Matthew Vadum titled "Idaho Asks [U.S.] Supreme Court to Let It Enforce Ban on Sex-Change Procedures for Minors" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Feb. 20, 2024.
- An article by Alice Wright titled "Catholic Couple Says Indiana State Government Took Their Trans Son Away From Them Because They Refused to Use His Preferred Pronouns" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 20, 2024.
- An article by Hailey Gomez titled "'It Does Harm': Dr. Phil Slams Major Medical Association for 'Pushing' Child Transgender Care" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 20, 2024.
- An article by Jarryd Jaeger titled "Texas Professor Reinstated After Being Fired for Teaching Biological Differences Between Men & Women" was posted at the postmillennial.com on Feb. 20, 2024.
- An article by Daniel Horowitz titled "Wyoming GOP Sides With the Health Cartel to Keep Parents in the Dark" was posted at theblaze.com on Feb. 20, 2024.
- An article by Jason Walsh titled "Charity [National Multiple Sclerosis Society] Who Fired 90-Year-Old Volunteer Over Pronouns Issues Apology" was posted at dailyfetched.com on Feb. 22, 2024.
- An article by Riley Gaines titled "A 6-Foot Tall, Bearded Basket-Baller Arrogantly Slams a Young Girl to the Ground, and She Collapses in Agony: We Used to Call This Domestic Abuse, So Why Are We Now Calling It 'Sport'?" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 22, 2024.
- An article by Kate Anderson titled "Georgia Board of Education Affirms Firing of Teacher Who Read Gender Book to Fifth-Graders" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 23, 2024.

Same-sex marriage

• An article by Lauren Sforza titled "Tennessee Governor Signs Bill Allowing Public Officials to Refuse to Perform Same-Sex Marriages" was posted at thehill.com on Feb. 21, 2024.

Federal budget deficit

- An article by Nicholas Ballasy titled "Interest on Nation's Debt Set to Exceed Defense Budget as House Weighs Spending \$95 Billion on Foreign Aid" was posted at justthenews.com on Feb. 20, 2024.
- An article by Dr. David Phelps titled "The U.S. Has Moved From a Creditor to a Debtor Nation Our Survival Depends on Changing That" was posted at newsmax.com on Feb. 21, 2024.

Inflation

• An article by Kristen Altus titled "Pennsylvania Food Supplier [TMK Produce] Warns Americans Getting Squeezed by Inflation Are Becoming 'Resistant' to Higher Prices' was posted at foxbusiness.com on Feb. 20, 2024.

Finances

- An article by Jason Walsh titled "70% of Largest U.S. Cities on Verge of Bankruptcy" was posted at dailyfetched.com on Feb. 20, 2024.
- An article by Eric Revell titled "One Biden Manufacturing Regulation [an Air Quality Rule] Could Wipe Out Up to 1 Million Jobs; Business Leader [Jay Timmons] Says" was posted at foxbusiness.com on Feb. 22, 2024.
- An article titled "Walmart Quietly Announces Details of 23 Store Closures Across America Because of Poor Sales" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 23, 2024.

Capital One to acquire Discover

- An article by Lauren Hirsch and Emma Goldberg titled "Capital One to Acquire Discover, Creating a Consumer Lending Colossus" was posted at nytimes.com on Feb. 19, 2024.
- An article by Harold Hutchison titled "Major Credit Card Company [Capital One] Announces Mega Acquisition [Discover] as Debt Continues to Strangle Americans" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 19, 2024.

Comments – about defunding the police

• Looking back to June 2020, an article by Paige Fernandez titled "Defunding the Police Will Actually Make Us Safer" was posted at aclu.org on June 11, 2020.

• An article titled "Thieves Steal \$50,000 Worth of Merchandise From NYC Gucci After Parent Company Donated to Defund Police Group" was posted at pjmedia.com on Feb. 20, 2024.

• An article by Thomas McGiffin titled "San Francisco Politician Reverses Course on Pro-Cop Legislation [That He Proposed]" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 20, 2024.

Comments – soft on crime

- An article by Mary Ann Martinez titled "Texas Victims' Families Slam Soros-Backed Austin DA Jose Garza for Letting Killers and Rapists Walk Free: 'How Can You Be Pro-Criminal?'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 19, 2024.
- An article by Arjun Singh titled "GOP District Attorney [of Maricopa County in Arizona] Refuses to Extradite Murder Suspect to NYC [Because of Alvin Bragg]" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 21, 2024.

Shooting as Kansas City parade

- An article by Awr Hawkins titled "Two Adults Charged in Connection to [NFL] Kansas City Chiefs Shooting" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 20, 2024.
- An article by Awr Hawkins titled "Suspect Who Allegedly Fired First Shot During [NFL Kansas City] Chiefs Parade Shootout Says He Was 'Just Being Stupid'" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 21, 2024.

Violence

- A video and an article by Amy Furr titled "Video: Committee Members Want Massachusetts National Guard to Restore Order at Violent High School" were posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 19, 2024.
- An article by Noa Halff titled "Alaska Airlines Passenger Stabs Man (Who Was Sitting Next to Him on Las Vegas Bound Flight) With Makeshift Pen Shank and Threatened His Wife and Kids" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 22, 2024.

Theft

- An article by Nicholas McEntyre titled "Michigan Grocery Store Manager Stole \$750,000
- From Self-Checkout Kiosks Over 16 Months" was posted at nypost.com on Feb. 17, 2024.
- An article by James Gordon titled "Two California Brothers Plead Guilty to Defrauding USPS Out of \$2.3 Million by Saying Their 22,300 Parcels Weren't Delivered as They Claimed \$100 in Insurance Money Each Time" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 18, 2024.

Homeless problem across America

• An article by Hailey Gomez titled "Leo Terrell Slams San Francisco Democrats, Says They Use Homelessness as 'Key Profit Maker'" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 19, 2024.

You heard it correctly – LeBron James talked about his reluctance to accept praise

- An article by Benedetta Vitale titled "Laker Fans Call Cap on LeBron James' Claim That He's Not Great at Accepting Praises" was posted at clutchpoints.com on Feb. 18, 2024.
- An article by Rusty Weiss titled "Let the Mockery Begin: LeBron James, Who Has a 'Chosen 1' Tattoo on His Back [Who Publicly Crowned Himself 'King James' and Who Regularly Makes the Motion of Putting a Crown on His Head], Claims He's Never Been Great at Accepting Praise" was posted at boundingintosports.com on Feb. 19, 2024.
- Looking back to July 2010, a video titled "LeBron James Says the [Miami] Heat Will Win 7 [NBA] Titles" was posted at youtube.com on July 11, 2010.
- Looking back to June 2015, an article by Frank Isola titled "Most Vain Player! LeBron James Reveals Ego as Big As His Game" was posted at nydailynews.com on June 15, 2015.
- Looking back to May 2018, an article by Alysha Tauji titled "Nike Ad Features Young LeBron [James] Getting His 'Chosen 1' Tattoo" was posted at usatoday.com on May 30, 2018.

Media – Brad Slager's review

- An article by Brad Slager titled "Biden's Depleted Mental Condition Is Confirmed and the Press Is Losing Their Minds" was posted at townhall.com on Feb. 9, 2024.
- An article by Brad Slager titled "NewsNation Delivers the 'Proof' President Biden Is Not Mentally Incapacitated" was posted at townhall.com on Feb. 12, 2024.
- An article by Brad Slager titled "Jon Stewart Returns and Enrages the Left With Balanced Commentary" was posted at townhall.com on Feb. 13, 2024.
- An article by Brad Slager titled "White House Press Admits Biden Is Slipping, but Won't Report" was posted at townhall.com on Feb. 15, 2024.
- An article by Brad Slager titled "The White House Tries to Bully the WHCA [White House Communication Agency]" was posted at townhall.com on Feb. 16, 2024.
- An article by Brad Slager titled "A Glaring Blindspot in the Press With Gas Prices" was posted at townhall.com on Feb. 19, 2024.

• An article by Brad Slager titled "Conspiracies on the Left Are Cool" was posted at townhall.com on Feb. 20, 2024.

Comments – about corporate news media

- Looking back to January 2024, an article by Bill D'Agostino titled "Media: The Economy
 Is Actually 'Fantastic' Voters Are Just Too Dumb to Notice" was posted at newsbusters.org on Jan. 24, 2024.
- An article by John Stossel titled "Americans Are Tired of Skewed News" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 20, 2024.
- An article by Wendell Husebo titled "Media Defend Biden's Age and 'Poor' Memory: 'Ageism . . . Pushed by Right Wing Media'" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 20, 2024.
- An article by Carlos Garcia titled "Former Democrat Senator Demands the Media Stop Fact-Checking Biden Until They Fact-Check Trump Every Day" was posted at theblaze.com on Feb. 22, 2024.
- An article by Laura Baxter titled "Corporate Media Run Smear Campaign Against Doug Wilson and Christ Church for Teaching Biblical Truth" was posted at thefederalist.com on Feb. 23, 2024.

Many say – the counsel report = worse than indictment

• An article by Ryan Saavedra titled "Democrats Panic After Biden's Disastrous Press Conference: 'Worse Than an Indictment' "was posted at dailywire.com on Feb. 9, 2024.

But technically – Biden still should have been indicted

- An article by Jason Cohen titled "'Got the Law Wrong': Alan Dershowitz Maintains Biden's 'Cognitive Skills' Meet Requirement for Charges" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 12, 2024.
- An article by John D. O'Connor titled "How Hur's Report Hid Biden's Obstruction" was posted at pjmedia.com on Feb. 19, 2024.
- An article by Wendell Husebo titled "Source: DOJ Skips Deadline to Provide Biden's 'Poor Memory' Transcript" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 22, 2024.

Kamala Harris

• An article by Robert Spencer titled "CNN Claims That Calm, Cool Kamala Is Taking Charge" was posted at pjmedia.com on Feb. 19, 2024.

Keep an eye on Michelle Obama

• Looking back to April 2023, an article by Marlow Stern titled "Michelle Obama Tells Oprah She'll Never, Ever Run for President" was posted at rollingstone.com on April 25, 2023.

• An article by Amber Duke titled "America, I give you Madam President Michelle Obama: She's Third Favorite for a Reason, Barack Is Already Doing Half the Job, and Joe Simply Can't Go On – the Tantalizing Reasons Why and How It Really Can Happen" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 18, 2024.

Biden's age is a problem

- An article by Emily Goodin titled "Hour by Sleepy Hour, the Very Revealing Details of a Frail 81-Year-Old Biden's Day: Awakened by His Cat, No Work Before 10:00 a.m., Physical Therapy, Slip-Proof Sneakers and Aides Constantly Terrified of Disaster" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 21, 2024.
- An article by Stephen M. Lepore titled "Ted Cruz Says Democrats Would Happily Prop Up Joe Biden's Corpse and Run [Movie] Weekend at Bernie's-Style White House to Maintain Their Grip on Power" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 21, 2024.

Biden and Harris supporters and detractors

- An article by Daniel Greenfield titled "[California] Rep. Barbara Lee Explains How Every Business Can Afford a \$50 Hour Minimum Wage" was posted at frontpagemag.com on Feb. 16, 2024.
- An article by Josh Christenson titled "Biden Insists Disastrous Afghanistan Pullout (That Killed 13 U.S. Troops) Wasn't a 'Mistake': Report" was posted at nypost.com on Feb. 16, 2024.
- An article by Miranda Devine titled "Biden and Democrats' Total Disconnect From Reality: Whatever They Say, Trust the Opposite Is True" was posted at nypost.com on Feb. 18, 2024.
- An article by Jason Cohen titled "Biden's Plan to Boost American Chip Manufacturing Is Already Facing Setbacks" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 19, 2024.
- An article by Rob Crilly titled "'Scranton Joe' Flies to California to Tap Hollywood Elite and Top Up His \$130 Million War Chest: Biden Heads to \$250,000-a-Head Fund-Raiser Hosted by Billionaire Israeli Producer (Who Launched Power Rangers) on Glitzy Fund-Raising Swing" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 20, 2024.
- An article by Robert Schmad titled "Blue City [San Francisco] Shelled Out Billions of Taxpayer Dollars to Non-Profits, Their Executives Took Home Fat Salaries" was posted at

dailycaller.com on Feb. 20, 2024.

• An article by Teny Sahakian titled "[Prominent Civil Rights Attorney] Ben Crump Says Ending Crime in U.S. as Easy as Changing 'Definition of Crime' – Dr. [Carol] Swain Says That's 'Ludicrous'" was posted at foxnews.com on Feb. 21, 2024.

- An article by David Harsanyi titled "The 'Russia Collusion' Reboot Is Going to Be Terrible" was posted at thefederalist.com on Feb. 22, 2024.
- An article by Allison Anton titled "Powerful Union [The International Brotherhood of Teamsters] Breaks 20-Year Precedent and Donates to GOP in a Major Win for Trump" was posted at westernjournal.com on Feb. 22, 2024.
- An article by Katelynn Richardson titled "Phone Records Appear to Contradict Key Element of Fani Willis' Testimony" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 23, 2024.
- An article by Shawn Fleetwood titled "Yes, Biden Has Worked Tirelessly to 'Shame,' 'Silence,' and 'Demoralize' Faithful Christians' was posted at thefederalist.com on Feb. 23, 2024.

Biden's dog

- An article by Wills Robinson and Emily Goodin titled "Biden's Dog Commander Bit Secret Service Agents In at Least 24 'Incidents' Before He Was Removed From the White House; New Documents Reveal" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 21, 2024.
- An article by Stephen M. Lepore titled "Biden's Dog Commander Left White House Floors Covered With Blood After Mauling One Secret Service Agent and Inflicted 'Severe Deep Open Wound' on Another as Attacks on 24 Staffers Are Laid Bare" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 22, 2024.

January 6 protesters

• An article by Steve Baker titled "Why Was Kamala Harris at the DNC, not the Capitol, on January 6?" was posted at theblaze.com on Feb. 21, 2024.

Comments – about Nikki Haley

- An article by Wendell Husebo titled "Former Obama CIA Chief Michael Morell Donates to Nikki Haley" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 20, 2024.
- An article by Jack Montgomery titled "Over 5,200 Biden Donors Are Bankrolling Nikki Haley's Campaign" was posted at thenationalpulse.com on Feb. 21, 2024.

Comments – conservatives

• A video and an article by Staff titled "Watch: Candace Owens Slams Taylor Swift: 'Most Toxic Feminist That's Ever Existed' "were posted at dailywire.com on Feb. 13, 2024.

Even if you hate Trump – doesn't the double standard trouble you?

- Looking back to August 2023, a video titled "24 Straight Minutes of Democrats Denying Election Results" was posted at rumble.com on Aug. 2, 2023.
- Looking back to August 2023, an article by Wendell Husebo titled "Democrats Denied Election Results 150+ Times Before Trump Was Indicted for Challenging Election" was posted at breitbart.com on Aug. 15, 2023.
- Looking back to August 2023, an article by Liberal Lawyer Alan Dershowitz titled "Trump's Persecution Is an Affront to Biblical Justice" was posted at dailycaller.com on Aug. 26, 2023.

Trump – many people are not happy about results of his civil fraud case

- An article by Staff titled "Donald Trump Ordered to Pay \$355 Million, Barred From NY Business in Civil Fraud Case" was posted at nypost.com on Feb. 16, 2024.
- An article by Jacob Sullum titled "Alvin Bragg Is Trying to Punish Trump for Something That Is Not a Crime" was posted at reason.com on Feb. 16, 2024.
- An article by Charles Creitz titled "Eric Trump Condemns NY 'Set-Up': My Father Built NYC Skyline and This Is His Thanks" was posted at foxnews.com on Feb. 16, 2024.
- An article by Charles Creitz titled "Trump's Penalty Could Cause New York Business Exodus to Florida, as New York State Becomes 'Legal Banana Republic' was posted at foxnews.com on Feb. 16, 2024.
- An article by Jason Walsh titled "Trump Fined Almost \$Half-Billion in 2 Cases as Dems Ramp Up 'Lawfare' Attacks" was posted at dailyfetched.com on Feb. 17, 2024.
- An article by Craig Bannister titled "Trump Posts Text of 8th Amendment After [Mark] Levin Notes Constitutional Challenge to Excessive Fines" was posted at cnsnews.com on Feb. 20, 2024.
- An article by Charles Creitz titled "Former Obama Fundraiser [Don Peebles] Tells Democrats to 'Turn the Page' on Biden, Says Law Was 'Weaponized' Against Trump" was posted at foxbusiness.com on Feb. 22, 2024.

• An article by Joseph Lobue titled "Judge Engoron's Inflation of Trump 'Ill-Gotten Gains' Is the Real Financial Fraud" was posted at thefederalist.com on Feb. 23, 2024.

Kevin O'Leary – speaks out against New York decision against Trump

- An article by Mary K. Jacob titled "Kevin O'Leary Slams Trump's Civil Ruling as 'Un-American' and a Shock to the Entire Real Estate Industry" was posted at nypost.com on Feb. 16, 2024.
- An article by Nicole Silverio titled "'Mega-Loser State': Kevin O'Leary Says He Will 'Never' Invest in New York After Trump Ruling" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 19, 2024.

Jonathan Turley - discusses New York decision against Trump

- An article by Harold Hutchison titled "Turley Alleges Double Standard in Fani Willis Case, Says Trump Was Sanctioned for Doing Exact Same Thing" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 16, 2024.
- An article by Jonathan Turley titled "Obscene [Decision] Against Trump Is Testing the New York Legal System's Integrity" was posted at thehill.com on Feb. 17, 2024.
- An article by Jonathan Turley titled "Democrats Weaponized Justice System to Punish Trump in Business Case" was posted at nypost.com on Feb. 19, 2024.
- An article by Jason Cohen titled "'Public Execution': Jonathan Turley Calls Out New York for Using 'Nuclear Option' Against Trump" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 21, 2024.

More comments about Trump

- A video and an article by Jason Walsh titled "Watch Nancy Pelosi: 'Evil' Putin Is Controlling Trump Financially" were posted at dailyfetched.com on Feb. 20, 2024.
- An article by Victor Nava titled "Here's Trump's Shortlist for Vice President Some Potential Running Mates May Surprise You [Byron Donalds, Ron DeSantis, Tulsi Gabbard, Kristi Noem, Vivek Ramaswamy and Tim Scott]" was posted at nypost.com on Feb. 20, 2024.
- An article by Katelyn Caralle titled "Ron DeSantis Rules Out Being Trump's Vice President: Florida Governor Tells Supporters Donald Has 'Too Much Baggage'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 22, 2024.
- An article by Geoff Earle titled "Trump Campaign Shreds Ron DeSantis Over His Private Call Saying He Won't Be the Former President's VP" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 22, 2024.

Eye on the World-Feb-24-24

Weather events

• An article by James Callery titled "California Flood-Watch: 37 Million Are Under Warnings and Urged to Stay Off the Roads as Up to 10 Inches of Rain Is Due In Some Parts as Storms Hit State for Third Day" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 19, 2024.

General interest

- An article by Staff titled "Hear Who [Famous Sportscaster] Bob Costas Thinks Has Replaced Dallas Cowboys as America's Team [the Kansas City Chiefs]" was posted at cnn.com on Feb. 20, 2024.
- An article by Paul Farrell and Joe Hutchison titled "Cell Outage Across the U.S.: AT&T Is 'Working Urgently to Restore Service' as More Than 70,000 Customers Are Hit by Nationwide Communications Blackout but Mobile Providers Are Refusing to Reveal Cause" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 22, 2024.
- An article by Stacy Liberatore titled "AT&T Blames Major Network Outage That Downed 70,000 Phones on a Software Update Glitch While It 'Expanded Its Network' but the FBI and Homeland Security Are Still Investigating" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 23, 2024.

• • • •

An article by Mark Huffman titled "The Rising Cost of Groceries by State (2024)" was updated at consumeraffairs.com on Nov. 22, 2023. Following are excerpts of the article.

Grocery shoppers in every town and city know that the nation's food prices are higher than just a few months ago. But what remains hidden from American shoppers is that in some locations (like Pennsylvania) prices have actually risen twice as fast as in others (like Colorado). What gives?

This is the topsy-turvy reality of local food prices that gets masked by nationwide inflation data and headlines.

A ConsumerAffairs analysis of grocery price data in 15 categories (collected in real time in 150,000 stores by our partners at Datasembly) finds grocery prices increased 5.3% year over year. No surprise there. That's actually a dramatic improvement for grocery shoppers compared with the pace of food inflation in 2022. Going back two years, prices on those same goods have risen 25.5% nationwide.

The surprise is that in the past 12 months, grocery inflation has varied by as much as 5% from

state to state. In dollars and cents, that means where you live could make a \$500 a year difference for a family of four that spends \$750 a month on groceries – enough to drive a sizable number of Americans to take on new debt.

As of mid-November [2023], the states seeing the largest increase in these items are clustered in the Northeast and mid-Atlantic states.

1. Pennsylvania – 8.2%

2-3. Maryland – 7%

Vermont - 7%

4. West Virginia – 6.9%

5. New Jersey -6.8%

6. Massachusetts – 6.6%

7-12. Connecticut -6.4%

Florida – 6.4%

Iowa - 6.4%

Montana - 6.4%

North Dakota – 6.4%

South Dakota – 6.4%

The states with the lowest grocery price hikes are located all over the map, but over 12 months their price hikes were barely half as large as Pennsylvania's.

1. Colorado - 2.9%

2. Arizona -3.3%

3-4. Michigan – 3.5% North Carolina – 3.5%

5. Virginia – 3.6%

6. Nevada -4.2%

7. South Carolina – 4.3%

8-9. Indiana – 4.4%

Ohio -4.4%

10. Oregon - 4.5%

Why does price inflation vary in different states and cities?

Julie Companey ('Vericast's' director of client strategy for the grocery industry) says it's often hard to detect why price hikes for the same product vary in different markets.

She said: "Reasons include the differences between supply chain and overhead expenses – like local labor, utilities, tax and real estate costs."

Philadelphia had among the nation's highest grocery price increases this year, while Richmond, Virginia (253 miles down Interstate 95) had among the nation's lowest.

In Philadelphia, the cost increased by 7.1% over the last 12 months. Yet, in Richmond, the cost is up just 2.3% – well below the national average of 5.3%.

Metros that experienced the largest price increases over the last 12 months are:

1. Philadelphia – 7.4%

2. Albany, N.Y. - 7.2%

3. Syracuse, N.Y. – 7.1 %

4. Baltimore – 7%

5. Boston -6.7%

Consumers looking for tangible ways to manage their money can often reduce the burden of inflation by adjusting their menu – substituting a less expensive food for a more expensive one.

But sometimes that can't be done. For example, a family with a newborn may have to purchase infant formula. Unfortunately, the price of infant formula has risen more than any other grocery category over the last year.

- 1. Baby formula 17.5%
- 2. Candy/gum 9.7%
- 3. Pet food -8.5%
- 4. Cookies/Crackers 6.6%
- 5. Beverages -6.5%
- 6. Seasonings/sauces 5.7%
- 7. Snacks -5.6%
- 8. Condiments/spreads/dressing 5.2%

- 9. Fruit/vegetables 4.9%
- 10. Cereal 4.8%
- 11. Baby food -3.6%
- 12-13. Bakery 3.4%
 - Baking 3.4%
- 14. Grains/Beans/Pasta 1.5%
- Meal solutions 0%

• • • •

15.

An article by Tilly Armstrong titled "Home Insurance in U.S. Jumps an Average 23% in a Year – Here Are the 10 States Hardest Hit" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 22, 2024. Following are excerpts of the article.

- 1. Louisiana 63%
- 2. Nebraska 61%
- 3. Colorado 49%
- 4. Arizona 40%
- 5. $U \tanh 37\%$

- 6. Illinois 35%
- 7-8. North Dakota 33%

Washington D.C. − 33%

9-10. Arkansas -32%

Kansas - 32%

• • • •

Isaiah 55:6-11—"Seek you the Lord while He may be found, call upon Him while He is near. Let the wicked forsake his way, and the unrighteous man his thoughts; let him return to the Lord, and He will have mercy on him; and to our God, for He will abundantly pardon. 'For My thoughts are not your thoughts, nor are your ways My ways,' says the Lord. For as the heavens are higher than the earth, so are My ways higher than your ways, and My thoughts than your thoughts. For as the rain comes down, and the snow from heaven, and do not return there, but water the earth, and make it bring forth and bud, that it may give seed to the sower and bread to the eater, so shall My word by that goes forth from My mouth; it shall not return to Me void, but it shall accomplish what I please, and it shall prosper in the thing for which I sent it."